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ISSUE: GUN CONTROL 

Over the last few days my office has received numerous inquiries regarding the implementation of the new gun law.

The Governor has released a list of answers to frequently asked questions regarding this law which is available here.

 

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/gun-control
http://www.governor.ny.gov/2013/gun-reforms-faq

